
 

 

McKINNEY PUBLIC LIBRARY SYSTEM ADVISORY BOARD 
 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2025 
 

The McKinney Public Library System Advisory Board met in regular session in 

the Virginia Conference Room, 401 E. Virginia Street, McKinney, Texas on Thursday, 

September 18, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 

Board Chair Beth Beck and the following board members were present: Board 

members Stacy Ridenour, Connie Gibson, Courtney Hugghins, and Catherine Kelley. 

Alternate Board member present: Euphemia Gans.  

These Staff were present: Library Director, Spencer Smith and Administrative 

Specialist, Alicia Quiroz.  

 
25-3187  Minutes of the Library Advisory Board Meeting of August 21, 2025 

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Connie Gibson, seconded by Board member Courtney Hugghins, to 

approve the Minutes of the Library Advisory Board Meeting of September 

18, 2025. 

25-3188  Discuss Construction Update on Roy and Helen Hall Library. Chairman 

Beth Beck called for the discussion of the Roy and Helen Hall 

Construction Update. Library Director, Spencer Smith presented a  

Report which highlighted photos of the ongoing renovation work in the 

east-facing lobby, west-facing lobby, exhibit space, teen room, and adult 

nonfiction and local history areas. Renderings depicting the proposed 

final design of the renovated spaces were also shared. 

 
25-3189  Discuss Director's Report. Chairman Beth Beck called for the discussion  

of the Director’s Report. Library Director, Spencer Smith presented a  

report that highlighted events and statistics for the month of September of  

2025. 

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Catherine 

Kelly, seconded by Board member Stacy Ridenour, to Adjourn. Chairman Beth Beck 

adjourned the meeting at 6:05 p.m.                                                                            

An audio recording of this meeting is available through the City of McKinney 

meeting archive. 
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SIGNED: 
 
      
BETH BECK, Board Chair 
LISA HARRIS, Board Vice Chair 

 
ATTEST: 

 
             

ALICIA QUIROZ, Meeting Clerk 
 
City of McKinney, Texas 


